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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

As a native Idahoan and avid outdoor enthusiast I am concerned about outside political pressure effecting the

decision making process for our rivers. I have spent years of my life working and recreating on Idaho's rivers and

feel them to be an extremely valuable resource that needs protected.

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

Many of the streams in his report feed into the rivers that make our state so great. They are suitable for

protections and I urge you to find them suitable for them. 

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Luke Nelson

Pocatello, ID 83204

lukenelson@me.com

 


